
NE J Street Interchange Project
Bentonville, Arkansas

What’s Next?
Comments Received
The City of Bentonville, the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) and A DOT invite 
interested individuals and entities to provide 
comments on the design plans and the EA. The 
public comment period began July 28, 2024
and will extend until September 13, 2024.

Schedule
After a review of comments received from 

impacts associated with the design, a Finding 
 document 

will be prepared and submitted to FHWA. If the 
FHWA issues a FONSI, it will identify the design 
and conclude the NEPA process. Construction 
is anticipated to begin in early 2026 and 
continue for approximately two years.


